
July 28, 2018

The Senate Veterans Affairs Committee on August 1, 2018, will be holding a legislative hearing for the Blue Water 
Navy Vietnam Veterans Act of 2017 and other bills. VVA fully supports this bill as passed in the House as H.R. 299, 
on June 25, by a vote of 382-0, please use the link below and contact your Senators today and ask that they 
please co-sponsor and support passage of S.422 as amended and passed in the House.  

Take Action Now go to: http://www.capwiz.com/vva/home/

If you cannot access the link above copy and paste to your browser.

Please also follow-up with a call to your Senators office.

Thank You for your support!

http://www.capwiz.com/vva/home/

